
WHITNEY HIGH SCHOOL 
PARENT TEACHER CLUB 

WHS PTC 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year at Whitney High School!  

We are working to establish a strong Parent-Teacher Club for our community.   
In order to achieve this, we need more members!   

Our goal is to create a sustainable Parent Teacher Club that supports the students 
and staff of Whitney High School. 

 
Our PTC typically helps fund and /or organize the following: 

          Breaking Down the Walls 

          Classroom Items (“Wish-Lists”) 

           ​We funded ​ALL​ teacher “Wish List” items in 2017-18!!! 

          Staff Appreciation Lunches 

          Sober Grad Night 

          Student Scholarships 

Meeting Dates for 2018/19 
All are welcome to attend - you do not need to be a member.  ​All meetings are in the College and Career Center. 

9-19-18 @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
10-24-18  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
12-5-18  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
1-16-19  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
2-13-19  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
3-13-19  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 
4-24-19  @6:30 - 7:30 pm 

______________________________________________________________________ 

WHS PTC Membership/Donation: 
___ I would like to be a member, but cannot make a financial donation at this time 

___ I would like to be a member and make a financial donation of $ ________ 

___ I don’t want to be a member but I will make a financial donation of $ ________ 

Member Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Student Name  ______________________________________________________ Grade __________ 

Contact Email ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for supporting our school!  

Please return this form along with cash or check made out to Whitney HS Boosters.  Forms can be returned on Back 
to School Night, delivered to the front office, or mailed to: Whitney PTC, 701 Wildcat Blvd., Rocklin, CA 95765 


